

Memo No. 19-034

MEMORANDUM

TO: Trustees

Student Trustees

FROM: Camille Williams-Taylor, Director of Education and Secretary of the Board

Michael Carson, Chief Financial Officer

DATE: 22 February 2019

RE: Snow Clearing and Relocation Costs

In response to a trustee question regarding snow clearing and relocation and the impact on budget, the following information is provided.

Due to the extreme challenges this winter, the budgets for snow clearing, snow relocation and salt and grit have been significantly impacted. Preliminary estimates would indicate that all areas are over budget. Staff are confident that the cost of this work can be recovered by savings elsewhere.

Please do not hesitate to contact Mike Carson, Chief Financial Officer, if you have any questions at michael.carson@ocdsb.ca or at 613-596-8211 ext.8881.

Attach.

cc Senior Staff
Manager, Facilities
Corporate Records